
 

 

 

City of Evanston 

Robert Crown Community Center Playground 
June 16, 2021 
 
Over the next three months the City of Evanston will be constructing a new ages 2 to 5 playground at Crown 
Park immediately east of the Robert Crown Community Center (located at 1801 Main Street). 

 

 
 
Project Schedule 
This project is anticipated to begin in June 2021 and be completed in August 2021. During construction, the 
site of the future playground will be closed to the public. Construction activities may create some 
inconveniences for Crown users but we will attempt to minimize these issues. 
 
Contractor 
The project’s general contractor is Hacienda Landscaping, 17840 Grove Road, Minooka, Illinois 60447. 
 
Project Monitoring 
The project is monitored by the City’s Capital Planning & Engineering Bureau.  If you have questions or 
concerns during construction, please contact Stefanie Levine, Senior Project Manager, at 3-1-1 or 847-448-
4311. 
 
Please visit the project website for project information and updates:  

https://www.cityofevanston.org/residents/robert-crown-community-center-ice-complex-and-library 
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